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Welcome to the March issue of  the E-Gobrecht, compiled and edited on a monthly 
basis by Paul Kluth.  The coin calendar continues its annual spin, with the Baltimore and 
Central States shows both coming soon.  A full calendar is elsewhere in this issue.

As we are early in the year, I would remind all LSCC members to renew dues for 2025 if   
you have not already done so.  You may verify your membership status at the Club website 
(lsccwseb.org) and submit dues for the current year if  necessary.  Enjoy this issue, and I 
hope to see you at an upcoming show.   ...Len  Augsburger

                


